












accredited by the State Board of Education or a regional accrediting association 

shall be considered. The Business Manager will require proof of credits earned 

in the form of an official transcript or grade report from the college or university. 

Credits past the BA degree that meet certification standards for education are 

considered to be "semester" hours. A quarter hour equates to 2/3 of a semester 

hour. Official transcripts or grade reports must be received by the District Office 

by September 15th (4 p.m.) to be eligible for movement on the salary schedule. 

b. Vertical Movement - Beginning with the 2018-19 school year, instructional and

pupil service staff will move down one (1) cell unless they have failed to meet

the compensation rung performance criteria for the previous three {3) years. In

order to meet the performance criteria, (a) the employee must have an overall

rating of proficient, and no components rated as unsatisfactory on the state

framework for teaching evaluation and (b) demonstrate the majority of students

have met their measurable student achievement targets or student success

indicator targets.

c. Additional Stipend - Certified staff that had a contract with the Middleton

School District during the 2017-18 school year will not receive a decrease in pay.

If employees are placed at a lower amount, then they will receive an additional

$2,250 in their teacher contract. Specifically this will only include employees in

P-10 (column 1) & M-3 (column 4) during the 2017-18 school year and moving to

Row M-3 (column 4) & M-1 (column 1) for the 2018-19 school year. {If

employees moving to M-1 receive more credits and move to column 2 or beyond

then they won't be eligible for the additional $2,250)

2. Certified staffs that are hired by the District starting with the 2018-2019 school year will 

be placed on the Career Ladder Salary Schedule in the following way.

a. Certified staff in their first, second, third, fourth or fifth year of holding a 

certificate will be placed directly on the Career Ladder Salary Schedule in Row R- 

1, R-2, R-3, P-1, or P-2. There row placement will be the same cohort that the 

state uses for funding purposes.

b. Certified staff that have experience prior to the 2014-15 school year will be 

placed on the Placement Matrix (see below) based on years of experience, 

degrees, and credits earned as of September 15, 2014. The new hire will then 

move to the Career Ladder Salary Schedule cohort as shown on the Placement 

Matrix. 
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